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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, December 31, 2009 11:37 AM
To: 'Loren Taylor'
Cc: markus@amicusenv.com; Brian Gwinn; Henry Hurkmans
Subject: RE: Terredev Jefferson LLC, 645 Fourth St., Oakland, ACEH Case No. RO0003001 - 

Extension for Workplan Submittal

Mr. Taylor, 
 
Based upon your request, the schedule for Work Plan submittal for the above referenced case is extended to February 5, 
2010. 
 
Regards, 

Jerry Wickham 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parklway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
phone:  510-567-6791 
Fax:  510-337-9335 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 
 
Online case files are available at the following website http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm 
  
  
Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and privileged material 
for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by 
other than the County of Alameda or the intended recipient is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, 
please contact the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and any 
attachments thereto. 
 

From: Loren Taylor [mailto:bluerockenv@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Thursday, December 31, 2009 11:22 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: markus@amicusenv.com; Brian Gwinn; Henry Hurkmans 
Subject: Terredev Jefferson LLC, 645 Fourth St., Oakland, ACEH Case No. RO0003001 - Extension for Workplan 
Submittal 
 
Mr. Wickham, 
  
Blue Rock Environmental, Inc. has been retained by Terredev Jefferson LLC to prepare and execute a Work Plan in 
accordance with Amicus' proposed Conceptual Plan submitted to the ACEH and dated September 13, 2009 and 
subsequently concurred with in your letter to Terredev Jefferson LLC dated October 16, 2009.  In your letter you 
requested a detailed Work Plan be submitted by January 5, 2010.   
  
This communication is to follow up our telephone conversation this morning requesting a thirty day extension of the due 
date for the requested Work Plan, extending the due date to February 5, 2010. 
  
Thank you for your patience in this matter, Blue Rock looks forward to working with you to bring this case to successful 
closure.   
  
Sincerely, 
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Loren Taylor 
Project Geologist 
Blue Rock Environmental, Inc. 
1169 Chess Drive, Suite C 
Foster City, CA 94404 
phone: 650-522-9292 
fax: 650-522-9259 
mobile: 510-432-8556 
Contractors License # 888734 A/Haz 
  
Blue Rock is proud to offer quality environmental services at competitive prices.  


